
www.manorjunior.com  
Enjoy, Learn, Achieve 

 

MANOR JUNIOR SCHOOL 

E-BULLETIN 

8th NOVEMBER 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary Autumn Term 

11th-15th Nov Anti-Bullying Week 

11th Nov Y4 Author Visit 

12th Nov Odd Socks Day 

13th Nov  

Y4 Multiplication Check 

Presentation in the Hall from 

3.30 p.m. 

14th Nov 
Mrs Hoggan’s Coffee Morning 

8.45-10.00 a.m. 

15th Nov 
Children in Need – wear 

something spotty 

18th Nov  
Y4 Ukulele Performance from 

2.45 p.m. 

21st Nov 
PSHE/RSE Information Evening 

4.00-4.30 p.m. 

22nd Nov Y3 Time to Shine Day 

22nd Nov 
Deadline for returning the 

Christmas Dinner form 

w/e 29th Nov All clubs finish this week 

29th Nov 
Christmas Fair  

3.30– 5.00 p.m. 

29th Nov 

Deadline for ordering a Y6 

leavers hoody for delivery 

before Christmas 

6th Dec  
Christmas Discos – details to 

follow 

13th Dec 
Christmas Dinner and 

Christmas Jumper Day 

20th Dec 
Last Day of Term – school 

finishes at 1.15 p.m. 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

29th November 2024 

3.30 p.m. – 5.00 p.m.  

Further to the letter sent this week, if you would 

like a stall at the Christmas Fair, please email: 

b.humphreys@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk  

The cost of a stall is £10 payable in cash on the 

day – thank you. 

Healthier Together 

We have been asked, by the NHS to promote the 

‘Healthier Together’ app which is a great source of 

information for parents and carers across Hampshire 

and the Isle of Wight.  The app, which can be easily 

downloaded from the following website: 

https://www.what0-18.nhs.uk/, provides parents and 

carers with information to help keep their child safe 

and healthy, as well as helping them decide what to 

do when their child is unwell.  

Christmas Dinner – 13th December 

A letter was sent and emailed home 

regarding our annual Christmas Dinner for 

the children.  Please ensure that you have 

paid for this online (unless you are entitled to 

free school meals) and returned the paper 

form with your child’s requirements.  Please 

return the form even if your child is going to 

have a packed lunch – thank you. 

 

 

 

 
The deadline for returning 

the form is 22nd November. 

Thank you. 
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